

Dear Parents,

The summer term is always a busy one and this one feels no different. On Friday last week we enjoyed our Y3 residential where we camped out on the school field for the night. We had such a fun time, enjoying freshly cooked pizzas, playing games and sitting around the fire. Some people even got a little sleep! I'd like to say a huge thank you to the staff for giving up their Friday evening to make this happen, and to the parents and scouts who kindly took care of many of the tents.







Year 3 were not the only group to enjoy their residential. Of course, Year 6 were also away this week enjoying the sunshine in Whitby. They too had a wonderful time rock pooling, stone painting and exploring the area. Again, a huge thank you to the staff for their hard work.













Summer Fair

Don't forget our summer fair is taking place after school today. We hope you can join us for some food, entertainment, face painting and more.

Parent Survey

As the year draws to an end it is time to ask you to complete our end of year parent survey. This takes around 5 minutes and the information it provides is hugely valuable. This year it has informed many of our school improvement targets for example. We will send various reminders over the coming days and weeks, but please only complete it once.

The findings of the survey will be shared early in the Autumn term.

Please complete the survey here: https://forms.office.com/e/gURCJUFJED



Sports Day

Our annual Sports Day events are taking place next week and we really hope you can join us to cheer the children along. Please enter via the car park gate just before your child's allotted time and leave promptly after the event, when the gates will be reopened ready for







the next slot. All parents will need to leave the site between Y6 and Y3 events to allow us to run playtime.

If time allows, there may be a parents' race. Last year, the grit and determination in parents was clear for all to see, but did result in one or two injuries! Let's hope this isn't the case this year!

Wildflower Planting

In May our Year 3 children planted a wildflower meadow on the Bradway Recreation Ground which has successfully grown into a beautiful haven for wildlife and insects. It is a great resource for the children to learn more about our natural world. The meadow was planted in partnership with BAG and Sheffield Council Parks and Countryside.



Transition

Next Thursday is transition day when children will be spending time in their new classrooms with their new teacher. Children should arrive as normal and register with their current teacher. They will also be dismissed from their normal classroom door, **apart from current FS2 children who will be dismissed from the school hall into the quad**. To access this, walk to the left of the main school as you enter the site.

We hope the children are excited for the year ahead, but of course there may be some nervousness too. This is entirely normal and we will of course support the children throughout.

I hope you have a wonderful weekend and hope to see many of you at today's summer fair.

Mr Chris Thomas Headteacher







Summer Term 2	
Events remaining this term	
Friday 4 th July 3:30 – 6:30pm	FOBPS Summer Fair Our summer fair will take place straight after school on Friday 4 th July. We hope you can join us.
FS2 Y1 Y2 Y3 Y4 Y5 Y6 Parents invited	Triday 4 July. We hope you can join as.
Tuesday 8 th July	Key Stage 2 Sports Day
9:00 – 9:30 9:40 – 10:10 10:40 – 11:10 11:20 – 11:50 Y5 Parents invited Y6 Parents invited Y3 Parents invited Y4 Parents invited	We will follow the format of last year's sports day to which we received positive feedback from parents. We hope you can join us as the listed time.
Wednesday 9 th July 9:00 – 9:30 9:40 – 10:10 2:30 – 3:00 Y1 Parents invited Y2 Parents invited FS2 Parents invited	FS2 and Key Stage 1 Sports Day We will follow the format of last year's sports day to which we received positive feedback from parents. We will follow the format of last year's sports day to which we received positive feedback from parents. We hope you can join us as the listed time.
Thursday 10 th July FS2 Y1 Y2 Y3 Y4 Y5	Whole-school transition day Our transition day has been planned to fall in alignment with local secondary school transition days.
Thursday 10 th July 6.30-8.30pm	Y6 Leaver's Party (organised by Y6 Parents) To be held in the school hall – let's celebrate the end of an amazing chapter and the start of a brand new adventure!
Friday 11 th July	FS2 to Year 5 School Reports sent home
FS2 Y1 Y2 Y3 Y4 Y5	
Monday 14 th July	Y1GL Trip to Matlock Farm Park Children will leave school after registration and should be back for the usual pick up time.
Wednesday 16 th July	Y1DH Trip to Matlock Farm Park Children will leave school after registration and should be back for the usual pick up time.
Friday 18 th July	Year 6 School Reports sent home
Y6	







Thursday 17 th & Friday 18 th July 1:30pm	Year 6 Production
Y6 Parents invited	'School of Pop' – no tickets required
Wednesday 23 rd July 2.45pm	Year 6 Leavers Assembly
Y6 Parents invited	Parents are welcome to come along to the Y6 leavers' assembly in the hall.
Wednesday 23 rd July	Last day of school before the summer holidays
	Children will return to school on Wednesday 3 rd
FS2 Y1 Y2 Y3 Y4 Y5 Y6	September, apart from the new FS2 children who will start on Monday 8 th September

You can subscribe to this calendar by scanning the QR code or following the link below.

 $\frac{https://outlook.office365.com/owa/calendar/9384f6de7e134aaf82646177c14}{dca64@bradway.sheffield.sch.uk/f34671bf4a8844b9aeb7598cf7f8c48e164552}{77492257569709/calendar.ics}$





